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LATEST NEWS AND BULLETIN UPDATES BY YOUR REPORTER ON THE 

SCENE, DARREN. NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER: 

This November seemed to have flown by! This month we went out on Meals at Home 3 
times and took a trip to ShopRite to get supplies for our Thanksgiving feast.   

We made ornaments for the Festival of Trees with Sam during art. 

                                   

 

  

 

 

 

 

We had a special visitor named “Imperfect Phil” come to visit us on November 21st. He was 
a very friendly fellow; we enjoyed giving him treats and spending time with him and his 
owner Sue. We’re so excited to see them again in December! 



                            

On Friday, November 22nd, we had a delicious Thanksgiving Feast. Our Meal included 
Turkey over bread with gravy, stuffing and green beans. For dessert we had pumpkin pie and 
vanilla ice cream! Yum! 

                               

In the breakfast survey we learned that 158 consumers had coffee/tea/hot chocolate, 45 
consumers had eggs, 74 cups of juice were consumed, 68 bowls of oatmeal, 32 consumers 
had pancakes/waffles, 34 had sausage or bacon, and 116 “other” items were consumed. 

In this month “This or That” survey, we learned that 17 individuals would rather wear a hat 
and 7 would rather a scarf, 9 would rather pumpkin bread and 18 apple cider, 10 individuals 
would wear a flannel and 15 a sweater, 11 individuals prefer Pumpkin Pie and 14 chose 
Apple Pie, 13 individuals would rather a Red Apple and 11 a Green Apple, and 15 would 
rather have a pet Turkey 🦃 while 13 would rather a pet Squirrel !  

 

 

 

 



And that’s a wrap!! We hope everyone has a very Happy Thanksgiving from the Mary Apgar 
Center! 

This is Darren, your reporter on the scene. Until next month, I hope you all have a great 
December and a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

  

                                                                          

 

 
 

 

  


